Darien Arts Center Accepting Applications for Art Scholarship

Author: David Gurliacci

Categories: <u>Darien Arts Center</u>, <u>Education</u>, <u>Parents & Kids</u>, <u>Teens</u>

Tagged as: Ginny Wright Scholarship

Date: March 7, 2016

Applications are now being accepted for the Ginny Wright Scholarship, given in memory of Virginia Wright to a Darien High School senior who plans to continue his or her study of art in college. Applications & portfolios are due April 5, 2016.

For application forms and more information, call the DAC office at (203) 655-8683.

Founded in 1975, the Darien Arts Center (DAC) is a non-profit organization dedicated to providing visual and performing arts programs and events for the community.

— an announcement from the <u>Darien Arts Center</u>

1/2

Darienite News for Darien https://darienite.com

The DAC offers educational programs in Dance, Visual Arts, Music & Theatre, & special events & live theatre performances by DAC Stage. Private donations, grants, tuition fees & ticket sales fund the DAC, which is located at 2 Renshaw Road, behind the Town Hall. For further information, call (203) 655-8683 or visit darienarts.org.

2/2